
Kia ora Rereata 
 
We at the East Coast Hawke’s Bay Te Tairāwhiti ki Te Matau-a- Māui Conservation Board 
congratulate Te Urewera Board on the intent of Te Kawa o Te Urewera.  

 
As Manuhiri we are particularly warmed by the inclusive nature of the document throughout. It is 
encouraging to be presented such a future focussed document incorporating tourism, education 
and all tribal entities. 

We look forward to our ongoing relationship with Te Urewera and the Te Urewera Board and 
are particularly interested in seeking education concerning traditional values and new 
technologies. We feel that this document can set a precedent not only in New Zealand but 
throughout the world. 

 
All the best 
Penny 
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